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PUBLIC ADVISORY

Power outage and telecommunication disruptions in the
Upper Lake Melville area

As a result of a power outage and associated network disruptions to phone lines in the Upper
Lake Melville area, Labrador-Grenfell Health is advising residents that there may be difficulties
accessing services through 9-1-1.

Residents who require emergency services and cannot access 9-1-1 are asked to proceed directly
to the Labrador Health Centre Emergency Department for assistance.

Labrador-Grenfell Health apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause.



